
CANVASSING BOARD NOTICE OF POST-ELECTION
  CERTIFICATION VOTING SYSTEM AUDIT

 The Franklin County Canvassing Board will convene on August 27, 2020 at 10:00 am at the Franklin County Supervisor of Elections Office, 47 Ave F, Apalachicola, Florida.
 The purpose of this meeting is to conduct a manual audit of the voting systems used in a randomly selected race in accordance with F.S. 101.591.
In accordance with the Sunshine Law of Florida all meetings of the Franklin County Canvassing Board are open to the public. 

Heather C. Riley
Franklin County Supervisor of Elections
